
    KYLE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

    Memorandum 
 

 

 
Date:  November 20, 2017 
 
From: Jeff Barnett, Chief of Police 
 
Re: Surplus Equipment Disposal Request 
 

 
The Kyle Police Department is currently in possession of the following items. 

It has been determined that these items are of no future use to the police 

department. I am requesting these items be disposed of either through destruction 

or auction:   

1)  Mars Company Stencil Machine 

1) Box Bandoleer 6 magazine pouch 

1) Box of miscellaneous Coban Video System wires 

1) Box of miscellaneous wires to emergency lights, radars, radios 

1) Box of Old miscellaneous lidars/ Inverters  

1) General Dynamics Laptop 

1½ Box of speed tubing wires 

1) Box of Whelen light controls 

2) Gamble Johnson laptop car mounts 

1) 1998 Crown Victoria push bumper 

10) Back seat Window cages 

3) Center Console with Whelen products for Crown Victoria 

4) Push Bumpers – Dodge Charger/Ford Crown Victoria 

1) Car Mount Bike Carrier 

4) Single Car Rifle Mounts 

1) Double gunlock car mount 

19) Hard Rifle Cases 

8) Soft Rifle Cases 

 


